

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

8th October 2020

Dear Oak Parents

I wrote to you last July to explain that our plan was to appoint a new permanent Oak class teacher to start in January 2021. We had a number of high calibre applicants, but I have decided that this is not the right time to introduce change into Oak class.

Oak pupils have settled brilliantly with Mrs Locke. They are happy, working hard and making progress. There is a genuine sense of joyfulness within the class that I do not want to risk. Although Mrs Locke is not available to work full time for the whole year, she is highly committed to the children.

I am delighted to confirm that she has been able to re-arrange her schedule so that she can teach Oak class part time from January until the end of the academic year. From January, Mrs Locke will teach Oak class on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. I will teach Oak class on Thursdays and Fridays. I hope you will agree that this is the best arrangement for the children and ensures familiar adults will continue to work with the class.

I have shared this good news with the children today and they are very excited!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely Mrs Chapman

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367